
PULASKI COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION 

BOARD MEETING 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2010 

9:00 A.M. 

  

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT     Kent Walker, Chairman 

        Ozell Snider, Commissioner 

        Martha McCaskill, Commissioner 

 

STAFF PRESENT      Melinda Allen 

        Tonya Washington 

        Bryan Poe 

        Amanda Dickens 

        Pam Walker 

VISITORS:  City of Wrightsville: Alderman, Tracy Bunting, Alderman Allan Cassandra Loring, 

Alderman Sherrie Phillips, Alderman Cassandra Garman, Patricia Ward, Recorder/Treasurer 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Walker.  A quorum was determined; all members 

present. 

Melinda Allen gave an explanation of the recount process. 

The races to be recounted are: 

Wrightsville Mayor 

Wrightsville Alderman Ward 1, District 2 

Wrightsville Alderman Ward 3, District 2 

The races previously requesting a recount will not be conducted due to funds not being received: 

Wrightsville Alderman Ward 3, District 1 

Removal of Patricia Ward, Wrightsville Recorder/Treasurer 

Move to convene the recount made by Chairman Walker; seconded by Commissioner Snider.  All in 

favor; motion carried unanimously. 

Meeting Reconvened. 

After the recount, the results of Precinct 133 remained the same as the reported unofficial totals. 

It was moved by Commissioner Snider to accept the results as unchanged; seconded by Commissioner 

McCaskill.  All in favor; motion passed unanimously. 



 

OTHER BUSINESS 

Mrs. Allen notified the commission that the clerk’s office had verified the provisional ballots that were 

found with the poll books the day before, there were forty-five, instead of forty that was stated in the e-

mail.  Twenty-three of the provisional ballots were eligible, and twenty-two of the provisional ballots 

were not ineligible. The office will be mailing out notices to this group of provisional voters. 

Motion to adjourn made by Commissioner McCaskill; seconded by Commissioner Snider. 

Meeting adjourned. 


